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IMPORTANT MESSAGE
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February 4, 2005

The NYSCA Board of Directors has heard you.

On Friday afternoon, February 4, 2005, the NYSCA
Board of Directors met in response to members’ urgent
queries to address recent developments affecting
chiropractic, insurance reimbursement and the concerns
of individual field doctor’s and their ability to survive in
the evolving health care reimbursement market in New
York.

The Board of Directors examined various strategic
options outlining what the profession could and could
not do legally, legislatively and regulatorily to safeguard
members’ practices. What evolved were the seeds of a
strategic plan to confront the urgent financial problems
besetting chiropractic in New York.

The Board will continue to meet throughout the
weekend to address these pressing issues. The
elements of this plan are being fleshed out and will be
released to the NYSCA membership early next week.
Watch your fax machine and/or your e-mail for a
detailed outline of the NYSCA plan, or visit the NYSCA
Website often.

What's at stake? The very survival of chiropractic.

Be prepared to act.

Get involved.



